
Announcement  Commissioning of Phase 1 of Expansion at Dahej   The Company had announced on 16th March 2017 the CAPEX programme – Phase 1 of Rs.170 crore approved by the Board of Directors at its Meeting held on 16th March 2017 for expansion of capacities of rubber chemicals and their intermediates at the Company’s plants situated at Navi Mumbai and Dahej.  Subsequent thereto, the Company had announced the start of commercial production of the aforementioned capacities at Navi Mumbai, being part of Phase – 1 on 25th June 2018.  We are now pleased to inform you that the Company has commissioned the expansion of capacities at the Company’s plant situated at Dahej, after successful trial runs from December, 2018.   Mumbai: 29th January, 2019 


